
 

 

TEA Superintendent Call Debrief  
 January 23, 2025 

  
 
 
 
 
 
Superintendents, 
Below is the summary debrief of the TEA Monthly Superintendent call that took place on January 23, 
2025: 
 
Posted recently on tea.texas.gov & https://tea.texas.gov/texas-educators/superintendents  
_______________________________________________________________________________ 
   
1/23 Call Agenda: 
 

�x 



https://tea.texas.gov/about-tea/news-and-multimedia/correspondence/taa-letters/parent-directed-special-education-services-pdses-application-opens-february-3-2025
https://tea.texas.gov/about-tea/news-and-multimedia/correspondence/taa-letters/parent-directed-special-education-services-pdses-application-opens-february-3-2025
https://tea.texas.gov/texas-educators/superintendents/pdses-updates.pdf
https://tea.texas.gov/academics/special-student-populations/special-education/pdses-outreach-materials
https://tea.texas.gov/about-tea/news-and-multimedia/correspondence/taa-letters/holocaust-remembrance
https://thgaac.texas.gov/
https://thgaac.texas.gov/
https://tea.texas.gov/about-tea/news-and-multimedia/correspondence/taa-letters/fy24-school-safety-allotment-data-collection
https://tea.texas.gov/about-tea/news-and-multimedia/correspondence/taa-letters/required-reporting-through-sentinel
https://tea.texas.gov/about-tea/news-and-multimedia/correspondence/taa-letters/safe-grant-extensions

